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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 8:03 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: Please support HB 2269 

 

 

From: marnah [mailto:marnah@mindspring.com]  

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 2:29 PM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: Please support HB 2269  

 

Please support HB 2269 to fund the critical work of Cleaner Air Oregon.  

 

DEQ needs to receive funding for this work, especially with the federal budget cuts we're facing. Clean air is crucial and 

should not be compromised in any way.  

 

Thank you for working for the people of Oregon.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Marna Herrington 


